


“to Be creative is to let little pieces of 
your heart go & place them into each 
project you make”  Pat Bravo 

Welcome to the WISH summer edition! It certainly has been a hot & sunny few months 
in the Highlands. It was great to see everyone at the get together this year, both new 
and old members had a great day together trying some new crafts & getting stuck in. 
The day went well with lots of lively conversation going on and the new venue was a 
success.  Thank you to everyone that came along in making it such a great day. Also a 
big thank you to Sue, Joanna & Chris for their inspiring workshops. We have a special 
3 page feature on the get together in this issue to remember the day by and for those 3 page feature on the get together in this issue to remember the day by and for those 
who couldn’t make it down to get a flavour of what went on & see all the great work that 
was produced!  We hope you enjoy the new issue. Rosie has been particularly 
productive these past few months and has a No of brilliant work to share.
 keep up the good work people!  
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